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PA Arabian Games To Award  
Scholarships in 2018 

 
This year, six junior exhibitors will be awarded scholarships to attend the PA 
Arabian Games.  Juniors who apply must complete an application form AND 
elect to take the Games Package at the event.  Exhibitors with non-Arabian 
horses who wish to participate in clinics and opportunity classes are eligible. 
 
The Games Package is a one horse-one rider package priced at $150 and 
includes one horse stall, two instructional clinics with horse, free entry to two 
regular show ($30 each) classes in the USEF show, a special Games T-Shirt and 
free schooling show classes on Friday. 
 
The scholarship awards are funded from the PAHA North Central District’s open 
show, the Wild’N Wooly.   The six awards are intended to help with show 
expenses and each “scholar” can pay for the Games Package, class entries, and 
show fees (except memberships and post entry fees) in an amount up to $300 ! 
If the total on your entry blank is less than $300, there will be no refund.  If the 
total on your entry blank is more than $300, you must pay the balance. 
  
 A scholarship cannot be used for any East Coast Working Hunter Championship 
classes.  Scholarships are for the year 2018 only.  Failure to attend the show will 
result in forfeiture of scholarship. The 2018 Games are scheduled for June 29, 30 
& July 1st at Centre Hall PA.  Prize list available at www.paha.org 
  
Individuals who would like to apply should fill out the application form (next 
page) and follow the mailing instructions.  Entries must be postmarked no later 
than April 27th, 2018.  The judge’s decisions(s) are final. 
 
Recipients will be selected by May 18th and notified by mail.  A Winner’s 
Certificate will be included in the notification letter.  The certificate must be 
included with the winner’s show entry and the entry must be postmarked by 
the final closing date of June 11th and sent to the Show Secretary.  
 
 

http://www.paha.org/


 
 
 
 

 
 


